
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Opening of the New Academic Session 2025-2026 

Dear Students, Parents, and Faculty, 

We are pleased to announce that the new academic session 2025-2026 will officially begin on 

1st April 2025. This marks the start of an exciting journey filled with learning, growth, and 

new opportunities for all. 

For detailed information regarding the upcoming session, including schedules and enrollment 

details, please visit our website. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone to another successful academic year! 

Best Regards, 
 

Nirmala Convent Hr Sec School, Sironj 

Website: https://nirmalachs.in 

Handles: @Nirmala Muse 

 


